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OWNERSHIP OF THE OLD KAROO
HOSPITAL SITE

DE AAR — The photo below this article show a number of "rolbosse” emanating from the old
Karoo Hospital site.

We have been inundated with phone calls of community members demanding from the
Municipality to come and clean in front of their vards as well as the old hospital site. We want to
put it on record that the site does not belong to the Municipality, but to the Department of Public
Works. We have made contact with the department and they have agreed and promised that,

starting Monday, they will clean the site and keep it clean. Meanwhile, Residents are requested to
clean in front of their houses. Isak Visser - Municipal Manager.
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The “rolbosse” in front of a house near the old hospital.
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